Jim Doyle Governor

Helene Nelson Secretary

State of Wisconsin

Department of Health and Family Services

BUREAU OF MILWAUKEE CHILD WELFARE 1555 NORTH RIVERCENTER DRIVE, SUITE 220 MILWAUKEE WI 53212

> Telephone: 414-220-7000 Fax: 414-220-7062 dhfs.wisconsin.gov

June 1, 2006

Ron Leonard, City Clerk Milwaukee Common Council 200 E. Wells St., Room 205 Milwaukee WI 53202

Re: Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault

Dear Mr. Leonard:

I am writing to request the re-appointment of Susette Gordon as the Bureau of Milwaukee Child Welfare representative on the Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault for a two year period 2006 – 2008.

Ms. Gordon can be reached at:

Bureau of Milwaukee Child Welfare 1730 W. North Ave. Milwaukee WI 53205 Telephone # (414) 220-7832

The Bureau is pleased to continue to participate on this Commission for an additional two year period.

If you need additional information, please call me at 220-7029.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely,

Denise Revels Robinson, Director Bureau of Milwaukee Child Welfare